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Thursday 17th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

The children in Year 1 and Year 2 are performing this year’s Nativity at Frimley Baptist 

Church.  There are two performance dates in the diary for Tuesday 6th December and 

Wednesday 7th December.  

 

To ensure we don’t exceed health and safety numbers for these performances and in 

line with church regulations, we are this year organising tickets for these events and 

asking families to book their seats in advance. 

 

You will only be able to book 2 seats per family. This can either be 1 seat for each day 

on 6th and 7th December or 2 seats on the same day 6th or 7th December.  If there 

are any spare seats once everyone has made their booking, we will open the bookings 

again and this will be offered on a ‘first come first served’ basis. 

 

To book your seat(s) please log into your SCOPAY (School Cash Office) account. This 

will be opened Friday 18th November at 6pm and close one week later on Friday 25th 

November at 6pm.  

 

The link can be found below: https://www.scopay.com/login.  A full description of how 

this can be done can be found overleaf.   

 

 

We are very much looking forward to returning to the church this year, and hope to 

see many of you joining us as part of the audience, 

 

 

Miss Randles 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.scopay.com/login


 

 

Please select ‘View Products’ at the top of the page. The Nativity bookings can be found 

under ‘Optional Trips & Events’. To book your seat, click on ‘secure place’. If you need 

to cancel or change your options, please contact the school office. 

 


